
 
 

 

   

    

Incredibly rare baby bird fossil found! 
One of the smallest bird fossils has been 
discovered by scientists. It is thought the bird 
lived around 130 million years ago and 
belonged to a group of birds that shared the 
planet with the dinosaurs!   

Fossils of birds from this time period are very 
unusual, with baby fossils seen as incredibly 
rare. It is thought that the discovery will give 
an overview into the lives of the birds that 
lived between 250 and 66 million years ago! 

The bird is thought to have had teeth and 
clawed fingers on each wing and looked a lot 
like modern day birds of today. 
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Pictured: Bottled water many have been reliant on.  

Thousands left without water after snow melts  
Many people across the south-east 

and south-west of the UK have 

faced further issues following 

heavy snow fall, with thousands of 

houses having their water cut off 

completely. Water suppliers said 

the speed in which the heavy snow 

melted and the temperatures 

increased led to burst water mains 

and leaks. 

About 13,000 homes went without 

water in Kent and Sussex while 

thousands of properties in Wales 

and 10,000 homes in London also 

had no water supply early last 

week. Parts of the Midlands and 

Scotland were also affected by 

intermittent supply. 

Pictured: What the bird might have looked like. 



 
 

 

   

 

Has Peter 

visited your 

school? Let us 

know what he’s 

been up to! 

Email or post 

your photos 

and stories 

using our 

contact details 

below. 

I think… 
Email: help@picture-news.co.uk  

or post to: Picture House, Hungate, Eavestone, North Yorks, 
HG4 3EX 
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Energy drinks banned for under 16s 

Pictured: Typical energy drink. 

Pictured: Peter in Marbella! 

Sales of energy drinks to children under 16 have been 

banned in most supermarkets because of worries about 

high levels of sugar and caffeine. Supermarkets including 

Asda, Waitrose, Tesco and the Co-op are banning the 

drinks as is the pharmacy chain Boots. 

Shops will limit sales of energy drinks with high levels of 

caffeine per litre to under-16s from March 26th. 

Do you think this is a good idea? Let us know! 

 

Co-op said it recognised the "growing concern about the 

consumption of energy drinks" among children.Wolves 

are listed as a protected species by the Bern Convention 

that France has signed up to. 

 

France on alert for prowling wolves 

Wolf hunters deployed to French Alps 

Wolf makes a comeback in France 

Animal rights groups had been pushing for a more radical 

proposal and accused ministers of lacking political 

courage. 

The return of Peter the Picture News bear! 

Peter in Birmingham, with Dragon’s Den star Theo Paphitis. 

Peter the Picture News bear is back, and he’s had a busy 

couple of weeks! Whilst most people in the UK have been 

battling with snow and sub-zero temperatures, Peter 

enjoyed a sunny break with his friends in Spain at the British 

International School in Marbella! He also managed to 

squeeze in a business meeting in Birmingham where he had 

his picture taken with former Dragon’s Den star Theo 

Paphitis! 


